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 Board Agenda Item 
 

TO:  Air Pollution Control District Board 

 

FROM: Dave Van Mullem, Air Pollution Control Officer 

 

SUBJECT: Resolutions of Appreciation for Jon Mundt and Glenn Griffin 

             

 

RECOMMENDATION: 

 

Adopt Resolutions of Appreciation to Jon Mundt and Glenn Griffin upon the occasion of their 

retirement. 

 

DISCUSSION: 

 

Jon Mundt has retired from the Santa Barbara County Air Pollution Control District after 23 years 

of service.  Glenn Griffin has retired from the Santa Barbara County Air Pollution Control District 

after 14 years of service.  As their long standing service at the District shows, both Jon and Glenn 

played an integral role in helping to improve Santa Barbara County’s air quality.  They will be 

greatly missed by us all. 

 

We thank Jon and Glenn for their service and wish them well in their retirement! 

 


